
 

  

CHAMBER VICE PRESIDENT, ANDILE SANGQU DELIVERS ADDRESS ON INDUSTRY 

PRODUCTIVITY 

 

5 October 2016, Johannesburg: Chamber of Mines Vice President and Executive Head of Anglo 

American South Africa addressed the issue of productivity within the South African mining industry 

at the Joburg Indaba. His address entitled “How bad (or good) are we really” is available here. 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Charmane Russell  

+27 (0)82 372 5816 (Tel) 

crussell@chamberofmines.org.za  
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